
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

March 5, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
Re:  Aquarion Water Company, Docket No. DW 20 – 184   
 Request for Change in Rates 

 
Dear Executive Director Howland:   
 

Please accept this letter as my appearance in this proceeding on behalf of the Town of 
North Hampton.  I have also enclosed the Town of North Hampton’s Petition to Intervene; 
Petition for Reparations and Preliminary Statement of Positions for filing in this proceeding.   

North Hampton requests that the following email addresses be added to the 
Commission’s official service list in this proceeding:   

Justin C. Richardson, Esq:  justin@nhwaterlaw.com;  
Co-Chair and Commissioner Bob Landman rlandman@hlinstruments.com; 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me.   

       Very truly yours, 

 
Justin C. Richardson  
justin@nhwaterlaw.com  
(603) 591 – 1241  

 
Enclosure 
Cc: Service List 

• 
JUSTIN C. RICHARDSON 

www.nhwaterlaw.com 

justin@nhwaterlaw.com / (603) 591-1241 / 586 Woodbury Avenue/ Portsmouth, NH 03801 

Legal representation in the areas of water, utility, environmental and land use law in court and before state and local boards . 


